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Dear Parents
As we near the Christmas break, | am writing to confirm the arrangements over the next few weeks.

On Thursday 12 December we will host our annual Christmas Carol Service; please join us at 6pm at St
Edmund’s Church in Hunstanton, where our choirs and bands will perform a selection of Christmas songs.
Please note that we will be collecting donations of non-perishable goods on the evening for the food bank.

During the week commencing 16 December we will be serving our Christmas lunch; all pupils will have the
opportunity to enjoy a festive meal with their friends during period 5 on a specific day together with
Christmas entertainment and a festive quiz. Year 10 and 11 will take place on Tuesday, Year 8 and 9 on
Wednesday and Year 7 on Thursday. The cost of the meal will be £3.00 and there will be no additional
charge for pupils in receipt of a free school meal. On your child’s allocated day, the whole year group will
attend the celebration period 5 and not be able to go to the canteen for food that lunchtime. If your child
does not want to have the Christmas lunch, they can either bring in a packed lunch or purchase food at
break time to eat period 5.

On Friday 20 December we will be inviting pupils to make a donation of £1 and wear a Christmas jumper
with their school uniform (please note pupils should not wear hooded jumpers); money raised will go to
Save the Children.

Finally, the term will finish on Friday 20 December at 3pm; we hope you have a restful break and we look
forward to welcoming your children back on Monday 6 January 2020.

Yours sincerely

A CGrbbin,

Mrs A Gibbins
Head of School
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